License Agreement
After purchasing the product, you obtain a set of graphic
elements, collected and assembled into one style in a certain
way. All the rights for the fonts are reserved by their authors
and legal owners. Please, mind the license agreement while
downloading or buying the fonts, used in the product. All the
rights for photographs and illustrations are reserved by their
legal owners and are presented in the product for demonstrating
purposes. You do not have the rights for commercial or private
use of the photographs, included in the product.
The following license agreement does not include photographs,
illustrations and fonts and refers directly to layouts and
other UI elements. By purchasing resource you are being granted
a license to use these files or specific uses under certain
conditions. Ownership remains with Interface.Market, and you
are required to abide by the following licensing terms.

Rights
You have rights for royalty free use of our resources for any
or all of your personal and commercial projects. You may modify
the resources according to your requirements and use them
royalty free in any or all of your personal and commercial
projects. For example, you may use this UI Kit in an
application or mobile website you will be designing for a
client.
You are not required to attribute or link to Interface.Market
in any of projects. Interface.Market will not be responsible
for any outcome that may occur during the course of usage of
our resources. We reserve the rights to change prices and
revise the resources usage policy in any moment.

Prohibitions
You do not have the rights to redistribute, resell, lease,
license, sub-license or other downloaded to any third party.
For any resalable web applications or software programs, you
should not include any of product’s components as an additional
attachment. This will be considered as a redistribution of our
resources which is forbidden by us.

